
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 
Circular Regarding Study Tour for Grade I, II, III 

 
Date: 17/08/2023 

Dear Parent,  
 

Greetings from Carmel Academy!                                                  

As a part of our school curriculum each year, we create an opportunity to experience 
 outside learning for our students to complement classroom learning. This helps the 
child to enhance their socializing skills, team spirit and time management.  

Keeping these objectives in mind, we have organized a Study Tour to Jawaharlal  

Nehru Planetarium for our tiny tots. Kindly make a note of the following date for the 
Study Tour 

 

GRADE  DATE 

Grade I , II , III 23-08-2023 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION:  

 Children must come in regular school uniform and wear ID cards (Mandatory). 

they should carry enough snacks, lunch, water bottles, caps, napkins. 

 Transportation will be arranged from school to the picnic spot and back to school. 
Children who are dropped by parents should reach school before 8:15 a.m. on 
the day of the picnic.  

 Dispersal will be as usual from the school.  
 

 NOTE: Students who are not attending the tour will have a holiday on that day 
(23rd August, 2023) 
 

 Parents are requested to acknowledge the consent form sent through your      
ward and submit it to the respective class teachers by 21st of August, 2023.  

Thank you for your kind support and cooperation.  

 

Warm regards  

Principal 
 


